Bobbie Walthall

To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: RE: agenda item- signs of community interest

————— Original Message-----

From: Emily Vieux [mailto:EVieux@KUEndowment.org]

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 9:30 AM

To: Jonathan Douglass

Subject: Sign at the Corner of Bob Billings Parkway and Westbrook Drive

Jonathan,

We are having our 4th Annual Hawk Mud Fest (a student mud volleyball tournament) on Saturday
April 21st across from the Library Annex. The tournament starts at 10 a.m. on April 21st so
we will be placing the signs at 9 a.m. at the corner of Bob Billings Parkway and Westbrook
drive to direct the participants to the location and taken down around 4 p.m. that day. This
tournament brings students and alumni together to promote KU Endowment and the importance of
private giving to KU. Let me know if you need any more information. When will you know if the
sign is approved?

Thanks,

Emiliy

Emily Vieux

Assistant Director

Annual Giving- Telephone Campaigns
KU Endowment Association
785-832-7453



